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Nov 14th, 2024 

LFPCN EIC-1143     Alternative test site approval for TO220 and TO263 packaged gate drivers 

 

To our valued customers,  

To streamline the supply process, Littelfuse would like to notify you of the approved alternative test 
location for TO220 and TO263 packaged gate drivers. This is the consolidation of the assembly and test 
process, there is no change to the country of origin. 
 
 
Products affected: 

TO220 TO263 

IXDD609CI IXDD609YI 

IXDD614CI IXDD614YI 

IXDD630CI IXDD630MYI 

IXDD630MCI IXDD630YI 

IXDI609CI IXDI609YI 

IXDI614CI IXDI614YI 

IXDI630CI IXDI630MYI 

IXDI630MCI IXDI630MYITR 

IXDN609CI IXDI630YI 

IXDN614CI IXDN609YI 

IXDN630CI IXDN614YI 

IXDN630MCI IXDN630MYI 

  IXDN630YI 

 
 
Below are the change details associated with this consolidation. 

  Existing New 

Test Site US US, CN 

Shipping Site US (Beverly) US (Beverly), CN (Hong Kong) 

Minimum Delivery Quantity 
50   pcs/tube 
500 pcs/reel 

250 pcs (5 tubes) 
500 pcs/reel 

 
 
Form, fit, function changes: None  
Part number changes: None  
Effective date: Jan 13th, 2025 
Replacement products: N/A  
Last time buy: N/A 
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The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN EIC-1143 and must be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change.  
 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse Sales team. 

 

June Zhang  
Product Manager  
POWER IC 
Mobile: +86 137 7115 8991 
JZhang27@Littelfuse.com 

 

mailto:JZhang27@Littelfuse.com

